
 

 

 

WILL L. LEE  ELEMENTARY 
FULL DAY: 7:50AM-2:50PM & HALF DAY: 7:50AM-11:15AM 

Principal, Mrs. Heidi Mangune 

Dean of Students, Mr. Mike Gibson 

September 2022 

"Working Together=  

Learning for All" 

From the Principals desk…  

  Welcome to the 2022-23 school year. We are back in the swing of things at school and it is 
wonderful to see all of the smiling faces. It has been a great start to the school year and the 
students are acclimating themselves nicely to their new environments and routines.  

  Together Lee staff and students are focusing on TRUE BLUE behavior which are Be 
Respectful, Be Responsible, Be Safe. Last week, third grade students attended safety 
training in the media center with Mr. Gibson to practice good behavior as a safe BUS 
Buddy for our kindergarten students. 

  We had a lot of fun celebrating Homecoming events last week. One of the students 
favorites was listening to The Marching Band play.  Go Blue!  

   As always, I am available for questions, concerns, or encouragements about our school. 
You can reach me at hnapier@richmond.k12.mi.us  

 

Heidi Mangune  

Principal 

Drop Off and Pick Up Procedures at Lee  

• Please do not send your kindergarten or first grade child inside the 

gates until after 7:35a.m. There is no supervision until that time! 

• Once the gate is closed at 7:50a.m., you must take your child into 

the office for a tardy slip.     

• Lastly, please have your child here everyday and on-time. Thank 

you for your efforts so your child can receive the education they 

deserve.  

Thank you for your help to keep our students safe & here everyday!!  
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RICHMOND EARLY  
CHILDHOOD CENTER 

Preschool has been very busy as we end the first month of school!  
We are starting to get past the tears at drop off in the morning 
and we love seeing all the smiles and happy faces every morning!  
I want to say thank you to all of our preschool families for 
following the arrival and dismissal parking procedures.  I know 
parking can be tough at times, but we have had no issues with 
the bus loop being blocked this year.   

We appreciate your patience and support!  

Preschool is planning a trip to Westview Orchards for their annual 
fall field trip on Wednesday, October 5th.  I know they are very 
excited to attend.  The forecast (so far) looks amazing! If you 
have any questions, please reach out to your child's teacher or 
you can reach out to me in the office.   

As we enter the month of October, please remember that you can 
reach out to me anytime with questions or concerns about our 
preschool and childcare programs.  I value your feedback and will 
do what I can to help answer your questions and address your 
concerns.   

Feel free to call or email me anytime.  Have a great weekend!  

 

Michael Gibson  

Dean of Students  

Email: mgibson@richmond.k12.mi.us  
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All students go outside for recess daily unless it is raining! Please be sure to send your 

child to school in close toed shows (the playground is mulch) Layering this time of year is 

a GREAT idea so your child isn’t cold in the morning and hot in the afternoon!  

 

Looking for a new opportunity???  

Check out the current job postings on the district website for details!!  

• Title 1 Teacher 

• Special Ed Paraprofessional 

• Bus Driver 

• Assistant Cook (District Wide Floater) 
Richmond Community School District - TalentEd Hire (tedk12.com)  

 

Will L. Lee is signed up with the Kroger 

Community Rewards Program  

Please sign up by:      

     

 Go to www.kroger.com  

 Go to register if you need to make an account  

 Or go to sign in if you have an account  

 Log in, then go to the Community Rewards Tab  

 Go to the orange tab for the school name  

 Search for Will L. Lee Elementary #23846  

 Click that you support us and you are done  

 Will L. Lee Elementary should show up on the bottom 
of your Kroger receipt 

September 26th– October 1st: NWEA Testing (K-2nd) 

October 12th & 13th: HALF Day– Parent Teacher Conferences (12-3pm & 5-7pm) 

October 14th: HALF Day 

October 21st: Trunk or Treat @ Lee 6-7:30pm  

October 24th: New Specials Classes Start 

November 4th: HALF Day (End of 1st Quarter- Records Day) 

November 8th: No School (Professional Development Day) 

Early Dismissal Requests 

 Please remember that all 

Early Dismissal requests should 

be made prior to 2pm!  
 

https://richmondcsd.tedk12.com/hire/index.aspx
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.kroger.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7Ceklein%40richmond.k12.mi.us%7Cf6a0aa1bbe5b47ca9ce908d8750441a2%7C4b1d581a59c440d099ca6eddb0bed763%7C0%7C0%7C637388008464102677%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC
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Richmond Community Schools 

35276 Division * Richmond, Michigan 48062 * (586) 727-3565 * www.richmond.k12.mi.us 

At Richmond Community Schools, we provide a quality education 
that empowers students to be successful in a global community. 

Board of Education  

Deborah Michon, President  

Angela Pacitto, Vice President  

Sherri Zube, Secretary  

Danielle Sutton, Treasurer  

Candess Cunningham, Trustee  

Sandra Fortuna, Trustee  

Margaret Teltow, Trustee  

  

  

Brian J. Walmsley, Ed.S.  

Superintendent  

G u a r a n t e e d  L e a r n i n g  f o r  A l l  S t u d e n t s  

In compliance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, Title IX of the Education amendments of 1972, Section 504 of Rehabilitation Act of 1973, the Age Dis-
crimination Act of 1975, Title II of the Americans with Disability Act of 1990, and Elliott-Larsen Civil Rights Act of 1977, it is the policy of the Richmond Commu-
nity School District that no person shall, on the basis of race, color, religion ,military status, national origin or ancestry, sex (including sexual orientation), disabil-
ity, age (except as authorized by law,) height, weight, or marital status be excluded from participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be subjected to, discrimina-
tion during any program, activity, service or employment. Inquiries related to any nondiscrimination policies should be directed to the Superintendent, 35276 
Division Road, Richmond, MI 48062, (586) 727-3565. 

CALLING ALL CHOCOLATE L    VERS!!  

Information should have been brought 

home by your student this week!  

  

 

Lee Media Center News 
Next Month we will kick off our  

Book Fair  
October 10th-October 14th  

(Parent/Teacher Conferences Week) 

Look for more info coming home in Friday folders, 9/30  

Visit our scholastic homepage  

@ https://www.scholastic.com/bf/leefallfair22  

Any questions please reach out to  

Stephanie Nichol @ snichol@richmond.k12.mi.us 


